
STOP PRESS!


 


Bromley Friends of the Earth have been awarded FIRST PRIZE in the Biodiversity category of BROMLEY IN BLOOM


 


As you know, we have created a ‘Bee World’ on Tugmutton common. This area is planted with a range of meadow flowers to provide food for our bees. When the judges visited the site, they were interested to hear about our Bee World project, including our work at Darrick Wood Primary School and at local Summer events to raise awareness about the plight of our bees. We were very pleased to receive our certificate and prize of Cooling’s vouchers which we intend to share with ‘The Friends of Tugmutton Common’ who were so helpful in this project. 














